
FAST Meeting
January 25  @ 6:30pm

Carroll Valley Borough Office

Attendance: Lisa Koons, Jerry Holz, Joe Macharsky, Brad Haugh, Missy Kearchner
Meeting was called to order at 6:35pm.  Minutes were approved by Jerry Holz and
seconded.

Treasurer’s Report ~ Lisa gave out printed statements of the treasurer’s report.
Report was reviewed and approved. Balance is $29,987.83 in both checking and
savings. $14,385 in checking account from $9,086.80. Lion’s Club gave a $100
donation.

Old Business ~
● Concession Stand Updates

○ Need to send an email about Friday Jan. 27 to see if anyone wants to
work. Joe or Brad will work concessions.

○ February 10 - 2 games. Jerry will open. Need to add to the signup
genius and email that out.

● NHS
○ 3 v 3 is scheduled for March 24. Concessions will need to be open at

5pm. Joe is able to open and close if necessary.
● Track Meets

○ We will be looking into a track meet concession stand, April 13. Might
be a good idea to review and see if it is possible to open for the day.

● Softball/Baseball
○ Discussion on having a chicken dinner one night at a home game.



New Business ~
● Board Positions

○ President (available immediately)
○ Treasurer (available in June)

● Golf issue
○ Brad is requesting a meeting with the AD for what his budget is.

Mountain View is currently charging a fee of $1000 for 5 days a week
practice, unlimited range balls, and a one day afternoon match.

● District T-shirts
○ Fall shirts have been given out.
○ Check with EJ to see about wrestling district qualifiers

● Fund Request
○ Brad requested money for 8 golf bags. Half of the purchase would be

$652 to include a team name on the bag and a logo on the other side.
Lisa Koons made a motion to approve the request and the motion was
seconded.

● Scholarships
○ Remind everyone that scholarships are available. Kelly Estes and

Alexis Packard will be asked to review this year as well. This is on the
website.

● Award Nights
○ Nothing has been set on the calendar yet.
○ FAST only goes to the Athletic Award Night. Coins are given to athletes

who have participated in all 4 years for 3 seasons.

Next Meeting is February 15, 2023 @ 6:30pm at the Carroll Valley Borough. Meeting
was adjourned at 7:27 pm.


